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Comments for Public Posting: Dear PLUM Committee and CM Koretz, I support making the
Fairfax Theatre a landmark because we have lost too many
historical buildings in LA. Classic Los Angeles architecture from
the 1920-1940's needs to be preserved. We need to honor our past,
not tear it down. This place matters to me and to Los Angeles.
Please send the nomination on to full city council for a vote.
Thank You, Bruce Perdew



